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Comments: Limited entry permits

 

I am writing urging the USFS to NOT implement a limited entry permit system and turn our  public land into a pay

to play system that will restrict our freedom to recreate on our public lands. We already have to purchase a NW

Forrest pass that is supposed to be funding the repairs to damage from misuse already. Also I do not believe the

USFS has not shown any reasonable attempt to mitigate damage with in the rules and enforcement already in

place. Again I urge the USFS to not implement a limited entry permit system, access to our public land is vital to

making sure people have an interest in it, and it shouldn't be used as a money making scheme just to be able to

step foot on it. It will also restrict our right to hunt and fish on that land with our valid state tags and licenses.

There are other ways to meet the goals with in the current system, with out locking out the majority of the users. 

 

Thank you,

Mark Gassner

Backcountry Hunters and Anglers.

 

Sent from my iPhone

 


